
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held before the Allouez Village 
Board on Tuesday, May 16, 2023 at 6:30 p.m., Allouez Village Hall, 1900 Libal Street, Green 
Bay, WI to receive public comment on a proposed design exception for the project located 
at 3921 S. Webster Avenue, parcel AL-1724-4-1 (current vacant Family Video property).  
 
The design exception request includes the following proposed changes from requirements 
in Chapter 475 of the Village Ordinances (Zoning): 

- Reduction to rear setback requirements; 
- Allow storage space in the required occupied space area; 
- Reduction in transparency requirements (windows); 
- Permit shelving to block windows and darkened windows; 
- Permit the use of different building material and design (match existing building 

material and design); 
- Alter loading dock dimensions; and 
- Eliminate pedestrian pathway. 

 
If you would like more information or you cannot attend the public hearing and would like 
to submit written comments, please mail or email your comments to: 
 

Trevor Fuller, Director of Planning and Community Development 
Village of Allouez 
1900 Libal Street 

Green Bay, WI 54301 
trevor.fuller@villageofallouezwi.gov  

 
All interested persons or their representatives may appear at the hearing and be heard. 
 
Dated this 27th day of April 2023. 
 
Carrie Zittlow, Clerk-Treasurer 
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